Messages for Remittance Advices dated June 27, 2024 –July 4, 2024
	to: prosthetics providers
	RE: New Diabetic Supply/CGM Billing Portal Training

	Registration for the new diabetic supply billing portal opens 7/1/2024. Go to https://ar.magellanrx.com/home for registration and diabetic supply information. A new official notice (ON-024-24) was released, which includes billing portal training dates, times, and links to the four upcoming Teams meetings. This notice has been posted on the DHS website at https://humanservices.arkansas.gov/divisions-shared-services/medical-services/official-notices/ and emailed to providers.

	to: prosthetics providers
	RE: Upcoming Continuous Glucose Monitor and Diabetic Supplies Training Update

	As previously communicated, Arkansas Medicaid is updating the billing processes for diabetic supplies including Continuous Glucose Monitors (CGMs), which will be changing to a pharmacy claim type submission by both pharmacies and DME providers. The official start date is 8/1/2024 for both DME providers and pharmacy providers. For DME providers, dates for the new portal training sessions have been set. The exact times and links will be provided in the next few days. The training dates are July 2nd in the am, July 3rd in the am, and two sessions on July 9th, one in the am and one in the pm.


Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program. If you have questions regarding these messages, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at (800) 457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211. Remittance Advices can be found using Search Payment History on the Arkansas Medicaid Provider Portal at https://portal.mmis.arkansas.gov/armedicaid/provider/Home/tabid/135/Default.aspx.
